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Seven military aircraft over the 
South Shore  

 
(Kahnawake – 5, Kenténha/October 2022)) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the 
community that it has learned that military aircraft will be 
flying over the south shore at some point this morning. It is 
possible that they may pass over parts of the Territory.  
 
Seven CH-146 Griffon aircraft from the 438th Tactical 
Helicopter Squadron are flying from Petawawa, Ontario, 
returning to the Saint-Hubert squadron. 
 
The operation is part of a now-completed basic tactical 
aviation course that took place in Petawawa. 
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